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Registration for the 2019 Oklahoma State University Winter Crops School is now open.  The WCS will be held Dec. 17 and 18 at the OSU Student Union, 2nd floor Ballroom.  
The WCS is a great opportunity for CCAs, agronomists and producers to learn about the latest research and management strategies for crop and forage production in the southern Great Plains. For CCAs there will be credits offered.
Once the agenda is finalized and credits are approved, we will post to the information on the registration website and also send out through email.   
In conjunction with the WCS, a CCA Exam prep course will be offered on the afternoon of the 18th.  

Early-Bird Registration is $125 per person. After December 2, the cost goes up to $200. You can register online here.  There is also a paper form here if you prefer to mail with check. 
The location for the WCS is in the Student Union located at the corner of Hester and University.  We will provide parking in the fourth avenue garage, located across the street south of the Student Union.   If staying at the Atherton parking will be provided through them.  Do not park in reserved spaces. If attendees wish to park in the Student Union parking garage, they will have to pay the parking fee.
OSU faculty and staff will need to use your own permits and park in appropriate lots per OSU parking policy.  OSU Parking Map https://parking.okstate.edu/parking-map (lot 112G)
Tuesday night’s reception will be held in the State room at the Atherton.
We have set up a hotel room block at the Atherton for the rate of $96.
To Make reservations call: (405)744-6835 and give group code Winter Crop.
Hotel Reservation deadline is November 20th.
If you have any registration questions or need other hotel information, please contact:
Stacy Payne, Ag Conferences
405-744-6489
